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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-8000
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY

FOR HOUSING-FEDERAL HOUSING COMMISSIONER



June 25, 2003

MORTGAGEE LETTER 2003-10

TO:  ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

ATTENTION:  Single Family Servicing Managers

SUBJECT:  Address Change for First Madison Services, Inc.


   Single Family Loan Servicing Contractor

This Mortgagee Letter updates Mortgagee Letter 2000-05 dated January 19, 2000, and Mortgagee Letter 2001-16 dated June 25, 2001 to reflect a change of address for First Madison Services, Incorporated, formerly known as Clayton National.  As noted in the previous mortgagee letters, First Madison Services, Incorporated is HUD’s current loan servicing contractor and is responsible for Single Family Secretary-Held Mortgages, Partial Claim Subordinate Mortgages 

and Assigned Home Equity Conversion Mortgages (HECM) Mortgages.

Effective immediately, please use the following address for all correspondence for First Madison Services, Incorporated.

First Madison Services, Inc.

2 Corporate Drive, Suite 350

Shelton, CT  06484

The telephone number will remain the same:

Phone:  (800) 967-3050

All questions related to this mortgagee letter may be directed to Grant Simms, of the National Servicing Center, at (800) 594-9057.







_______________________________________







John C. Weicher

Assistant Secretary for Housing-

     Federal Housing Commissioner

